

Year 6 Newsletter

Summer 2018



CAD & construction project

Welcome to a new term! Hopefully you have all had a great Easter break and are ready for the Summer Term. For the first part of this term, we will be focussing on making sure the children are prepared for the end of year assessments in May and our learning in school will reflect this. We have got lots of other exciting topics coming up this term too, and these are outlined below. Mrs Greenaway will work with Year 6 on Thursday mornings this term and Mrs Daniels will continue support in class.

Miss Allin

Maths English Arithmetic Letter writing Fractions (including decimals & percentages) Persuasion and debates Poetry Angles Ratio and proportion Short stories and video clips Problem solving Newspaper reports and journalistic writing Budgeting, running costs and data Texts: Tuesday, Missing & Tribes R.E. History Geography Science Animals including humans Sikhism The Tudors Locational knowledge P.E. **PSHE** Computing Programming and control **Athletics** Moving on Digital media – sound Cricket **Design & Technology** Music Art

Further Information:

Portraits, sketching and watercolour

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
	-	P.E.	Leaveler Leave does	P.E.
			Learning Logs due	New Learning Logs
			Spelling test and	
			new spellings set	Times tables
				challenge

Tudor dance music

- Please make sure all items of your child's clothing are labelled with their name.
- Please ensure that your child has their full P.E. kit, for both outdoor and indoor P.E., in school every day.
- If your child has their ears pierced, please make sure they can either remove their earrings on P.E. days, or have some tape in their P.E. bags to cover up earrings.
- Hats and water bottles must be in school every day, especially in the summer term.
- If your child is struggling with their Learning Log please encourage them to come and see me before the hand in day, as all children are expected to complete their home learning on time.
- All equipment (pencils, pens, rulers etc.) is provided in the classroom so there is no need for children to bring pencil cases into school.
- Contact books and reading books must be in school every day.
- Please continue to read with your child at home and make a note of it in their contact books. Asking them questions about what they have read and discussing the text will really help with their understanding and comprehension skills.
- If you have any concerns or wish to discuss anything, please do not hesitate to write a note in your child's contact book or to speak to me at the end of the day.